
“Thank you for your 
continued dedication. 

We recognize and 
celebrate our 

employees years of 
service to Spacecon. 

Congratulations!” 

 

  - Robert Yelinski 
Spacecon Region 

President 

 

Employee Service Awards 

Welcome New/Re-Hires! 

Field 2nd Qtr Anniversaries 

COLORADO 
Colorado Springs — Denver — Fort Collins 
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Edgardo M. Rodriguez Vega 

Dale A. Holling 28 

Jorge A. Ordonez 21 

Jesus Valadez 21 

Alonzo Duarte 20 

Edwin Quezada 19 

Alfredo Salinas Sr. 10 

Daniel G. Copeland 9 

Isidro Velasco Santiago 9 

Zachary T. Lorenz 7 
Sergio Villalba 6 
Alfredo Salinas Jr. 5 

Miguel O. Martinez Perez 4 

Jonathan Gamboa Salais 4 

Laura O. Salgado 3 
Jose A. Vargas Chavez 3 
Felipe Soto Salazar 2 

Miguel A. Vasquez 2 

Brandon A. Chico 1 

Jose A. Munoz Salcido 1 

Let’s get social… 
Take photos of your jobsite,  

co-workers, and events for work!  
Then email them, along with  
a blurb about the photo, to  
nyelinski@spacecon.com.  

Next, like us on Facebook and  
follow us on Instagram to see 

your photos!  

Salary 2nd Qtr Anniversaries 

Kyle Montague 26 

Robert Yelinski Sr. 21 

Aaron Wells 21 

Scott Mansfield 15 

Juliette Blanton 15 

Save the Date For Our 2021 
HOLIDAY PARTY 

Friday December 10th: 3pm-6:30pm 
Douglas County Fairgrounds in Castle Rock 

Come for great food, drinks, friendly company,  
and terrific prizes.  

More information to come. 

We hope you can join us! 
Must be a Spacecon Employee to attend. 
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- Spacecon Earns 

Diamond STEP 
Award 

- National Safety  
Stand-Down Week 

- Community Events 

- Employee Service 
Awards 

- New Hires / Rehires 

Spacecon Specialty Contractors  
Achieves World-Class Rocky Mountain 

National ABC STEP Program 
Associated Builders and Contractors announced Spacecon has achieved  
Diamond in Associated Builders and Contractor’s STEP Safety Management 
System, meaning the company is 655% safer than the industry average.  
Founded more than three decades ago, STEP has evolved into a world-class 
safety program that dramatically improves safety performance among 
construction industry participants..  
STEP participants measure their safety processes and policies on key 
components through a detailed questionnaire with the goal of implementing 
or enhancing safety programs that reduce jobsite incidents.  
“Safety is a journey, and that journey is possible because of systems like 
STEP, which enables ABC member contractors like Spacecon to have a 
safer and more productive jobsite,´ said Greg Sizemore, ABC vice president 
of health, safety, environment and workforce development. “Committing to 
total human health is essential to ensure both the physical and mental health 
and safety of our workforce, and I commend [company] for consistently 
fulfilling those commitments to raising the bar of safety performance.” 

According to ABC’s annual Safety 
Performance Report, STEP 
participants, regardless of company 
size or type of work, and can 
reduce recordable incidents up to 
85%, making the best performing 
companies more than eight times 
safer than the U.S. Bureau of Labor 
Statistics industry average. Ratings 
range from Diamond, the highest, 
to Platinum, Gold, Silver, Bronze 
and Participant. 

To learn more about the  
STEP program, visit abcstep.org.  
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Occupational Safety and Health Administration (OSHA) hosted its 
8th annual National Safety Stand-Down Week to Prevent Falls in 
Construction, May 3-7th.  JE Dunn, General Contractor of Anschultz 
Health and Science Building coordinated a detailed week for the 
jobsite. 

- Monday focused on “What Good Looks Like” 
- Tuesday focused on Electrical Safety 
- Wednesday focused on Fall Protection Stand down along 

with DBI Sala Fall Protection Demonstration 
- Thursday focused on Stepladder Safety 
- Friday focused on “Nothing Hits the Ground” 

Housekeeping Safety  

National Safety Stand-Down Week 

Friday Anschultz Health and Science 
Building concluded their week with a 
luncheon. As a whole the jobsite lead 
by Luis Lopez has truly made safety a 
top priority.  
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Community Events Have Returned! 
As restrictions have begun to lift, we have been out in the 
community meeting new General Contractors, subcontractors, 
and vendors.  We have participated in several events. 
Associated General Contractors (AGC) had their first Southern 
Colorado Golf Event. We were a proud sponsor and held a raffle 
at the event.  Attendees included several Southern Colorado 
Contractors which we were able to hear about upcoming 
projects and development committees to be involved with. 

Congratulations Randy Stoller, Assistant Superintendent with GE Johnson 
Special Projects on winning the Bronco Golf bag. 
Associated Builders and Contractors (ABC) hosted their annual Rocky 
Mountain Vibes baseball game in Colorado Springs and the 43rd Annual 
Memorial ABC Campbell Amble Golf Tournament. 


